
 

 

 

The City of Elk Point Swimming Pool Rules 
As a result of COVID-19 we need special guidelines and regulation to keep staff 
and patrons of the pool safe. 
 

1. Anyone ill or experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 will not be able to 
utilize the pool and its facilities until fully recovered.  It is the responsibility 
of the patrons to be accountable and stay safe. 

2. We will NOT be providing swimming lessons this summer to better prevent 
the spread of COVID-19. 

3. The Elk Point pool will only be available to Elk Point citizens or families of 
the EPJ school district.  

4. You MUST purchase a pool pass at the Elk Point Swimming Pool.  You 
must present proof of residency or EPJ enrollment to purchase a pool pass.  
The City will provide you with your entry pass to the pool.   

5. Seasons Passes will be $95.00 per family and $60.00 for single individual.   
6. We will not be providing deck chairs for patrons to utilize throughout the 

day.  Lawn chairs, towels and blankets are welcome, no food or coolers.   
7. Our hours will be 1:00 pm – 6 pm.  Pool Capacity will be limited to 100 in 

main pool and 20 in baby pool.  Pool Parties can be scheduled through City 
Hall, cost $100.00 2-60 people $150.00 60-100 people, rule 3 applies and it 
will depend upon lifeguard availability.   

8. We will have concessions, but only prepackaged food and drinks will be 
sold.  Hand sanitizer will be located at concession stand.  

9. Changing rooms and portable restrooms will be opened and cleaned 
throughout the day. 

10. We will not allow pool toys, or balls in the pool.  You can bring your own 
life jackets.  

We look forward to being able to provide Elk Point Citizens with a safe and 
healthy swimming experience this summer! 


